
        Dates to Remember June 2: Walk A Mile
June 3: No School
June 7: Athletic Awards Night
June 8: Carnival & Grad Colour Run

May 23: No School, Victoria Day
May 27: Spring Fling Dance
June 1: Grade 9 Orienatation

On May 17th the Careers Department at HJ Cody 
was pleased to bring 25 students to the University 
of Lethbridge and Lethbridge College to spend a 

day touring their facilities and discussing programs 
with the Recruitment Departments at each Institution.

  It was a long drive, but worth it!  Students had the 
opportunity to speak with representatives from the 

schools and experience "Boots on the Ground".  
Thank you to those who support this program.  

We are next planning a trip to Red Deer Polytechnic 
for May 30th with a Trades focus in the morning 

and an Academic focus in the afternoon.  
See Mr. Payne for more information.

Report a Concern - A reminder that if you see or experience something concerning at HJ Cody-we want to know. You can 
       report a concern anonymously on our website here: https://www.hjcody.ca/students/report-a-concern

Summer Work Experience - Students Summer is just 6 weeks away. Do you plan to work this summer? You can sign up for
Work Experience and earn credits while you work. Work Experience is available to Grade 10 and 11 students. Come see 

       Mrs. Bell to get signed up.

Grad 2022 Colour Run! The grad committee will be hosting a colour run on June 8th! There will be a 10$ fee to participate, 
       and registration forms will be handed out in connect Wednesday, May 18th. The first 30 people to bring back completed 
       forms to Mrs. Johannesson and pay, either through e transfer, cash, or debit, will be given a colour run t shirt. **Grads only!**

University 
of Lethbridge and Lethbridge College 

Dear parents and guardians,

Amazingly, students only have 21 instructional days left in this school year. It is important for students to ensure they are
working hard to complete all assignments, assessments, and reassessments to be prepared for their final exams. Our exam
schedule for June is attached and is also posted on our website. A reminder that our last day of regular classes is on June
21st, but it is expected that students attend all tutorial sessions up until their exam in each course. Details of our tutorials will
be communicated to you and our students in the next couple of weeks. 

We would love to have as many parents and community members join us on June 2nd to participate with our staff and
students in our Walk-A-Mile event. All students and staff will be walking a mile in high heels to raise awareness about
sexualized violence. The fundraising efforts of Walk-A-Mile are donated to provide many services to women, men and
children who have chosen to pursue a healthier, safer and more secure life. The event begins with a presentation in our gym
at 11:10 and the walk will begin from the front of our school at 11:30. 

Mike Garrow, Principal
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